
 

 

 
 

Birmingham County Football Association 

 

Environmental Policy 

 

Birmingham County Football Association recognises that it has a responsibility to the 
environment beyond legal and regulatory requirements. We are committed to reducing 
our environmental impact and continually improving and reporting on our environmental 
performance as an integral part of our business strategy and operating methods.  We 
will actively encourage our member clubs, customers, suppliers, and other 
stakeholders to do the same. 

To minimise environmental impacts concerning our activities, products, and services, 
we shall: - 

• Comply with all relevant regulatory requirements. 

• Continually improve, report & monitor environmental performance. 

• Be open, honest & transparent with our environmental reporting. 

• Continually improve and reduce environmental impacts. 

• Incorporate environmental factors into business decisions. 

• Increase employee awareness and upskill individuals with relevant training. 

 

The organisation is committed to continual improvement of environmental performance. 
This Policy will be communicated to all staff, stakeholders, and suppliers, and will be 
made available to all member clubs through the organisations website.  
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